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As a decorated Oregon disabled combat veteran, I believe this is unnecessary flag 

waving. There are other ways to honor veterans. I believe Americans could e more 

united and cohesive by requiring high school students to perform some type of 

community service for a high school diploma or GED certificate. For now, creating 

more crowds would serve to give psychopaths more targets.   


